Only 1 week left to enter Britannia Suffolk GP

Author: Paul Stimpson
Posted On: March 18, 2013
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A tournament organised by the ETTA Eastern Region 2013 PremierClub of the Year.

With only a couple of weeks left before the entry closing date [30th.March 2013], if you intend to enter you need
to do so AS A MATTER OF URGENCY.

There are indications of a top class field of entrants already confirmed leaving very few places remaining so:
XXDON'T DELAY — ENTER NOW TO AVOID DISAPPOINTMENT!!

Anentry form is attached, and is also available to download from www.britanniatabletennisclub.com

Regards,
Ken Lewis.
BTTC Chairman.
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